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No. 1  
 
The Hon Member for Island Harbour to ask the Honourable Member for Valley South, 
The Chief Minister and Minister of Finance: 
 
1. Did he read the demand for a moratorium on taxes, advertised in the full page 

spread on page 4 of the 4th November 2016 edition of the Anguillian and repeated in 
my letter to the people of Anguilla in the following week's edition of the Anguillian 
and has he subscribed to the demand for a moratorium on taxes through the link 
provided in the advertisement in the Anguillian: www.OneAnguillaNow.org? 
 

1. Will he encourage his Ministers, fellow members of the Assembly and his supporters 
to subscribe to the people's demand for a moratorium on taxes? 
 

2. What is his government's position on the introduction of new taxes going forward 
and will he commit to not introducing any new taxes on the people of Anguilla in 
2017 and beyond? 

 

3. How does his government intend to collect the arrears in taxes and levies totalling 
39.9 million in 2014 (paragraph 76 of the Chief Auditors Report on the 2013 
Accounts of the Government of Anguilla), which is an increase of 25.9% on the 2013 
figure? 

 

 

 

http://www.oneanguillanow.org/

